
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: June 13, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Medium Duty Ambulance 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: July 1, 2022, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions and provide clarifications from the pre-
bid meeting and becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original 
specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Regarding the Multiplex specification on page 52. Does the City of Knoxville want 
to engage in multiplexing given the supply chain issues? 

 
Response: Yes, we will require the system to be a multiplex system. The City will not accept 
hardwiring. 
 
Clarification on taking exceptions due to proprietary systems: 
 
Bidders may take exception to specifications which are proprietary in nature and not available to 
all potential suppliers but must provide documentation showing the alternative solution is equal 
in safety and function to the excepted specification. 
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